
April 13, 1932

Max H. Werahof, Esq,,
619 McLeod Building,
Edmonton, Alberta,

Dear Mr. Eershof,

Uith reference to your letter of 

March 30th, I understand the Kegistrar has written 

you advising that we have decided to accept two 

students thi a year under the exchange plan.

Th© whole question will, I believe, 

be reviewed this year by the Conference of Canadian 

Universities.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


